
Beulah Infant and Nursery School 
26th May 2016  

Parent Questionnaire   
Thank you to everyone that has completed the parent questionnaire.  We will be looking at the 
information provided in order to see how we can continue to improve. However, if you have not yet 
had the opportunity to complete the questionnaire you can still find it on the  school website at: 
www.pegasusacademytrust.org.uk. Hurry though, the questionnaire closes on Friday 3rd June. 

School closures for election: Thursday 23rd June (European referendum)  
School closed  - Inset day - Friday 24th June  
 

Debbie Butler—Acting Head of School  
Beulah Infants and Nursery School 

Future Dates to note: 
Monday 6th June—School re-opens  
Tuesday 14th June-Bike tool kit sale in the playground, 8.30-8.45 am / 3.15-3.30 pm 
27th, 29th and 30th June Parent Workshops in Beulah Juniors 
Tuesday 28th June - Beulah Sports afternoon - details to follow 
Thursday 7th July—Year 2 trip to Camber Sands  
Tuesday 19th July - Year 2 Leavers Assembly 
Thursday 21st July - Year 2 Leavers picnic and school closes for the summer holiday 

Parent Governor Vacancy  
Thank you to the parents that have expressed an interest in the vacancy for a parent representative 
in our academy Council (MAC) at Beulah Infant and Nursery School. I would just like to remind you 
that Friday 27th May is the closing date for all expressions of interest. 

Challenge Week  
The week after half term sees the Trust launching it’s first ever Challenge Week.  This event is an  
opportunity to ensure that we are offering a broad and balanced curriculum and to have some fun 
with learning that is not rigidly dominated by reading, writing and maths.  The children will be taking 
part in a number of challenges such as memory challenges, building challenges and team work       
exercises.  There are also a number of challenges that children can try at home over the half term.  
These are optional extras not homework and should be seen as fun. Details of these ideas can be 
found on the website at www.pegasusacademytrust.org 

 

Dear parents and carers,  
Half term already—time has flown by!  However, we still have a very busy schedule for the final seven 
weeks so make sure you take note of the important dates below.  We have finally seen the sun    
making the occasional appearance. Therefore, please make sure your children are suitably dressed for 
school and have sun hats and sun cream if needed.  For our part, we will keep encouraging children 
to seek shade and to keep hydrated if the weather gets too hot.  I would like to wish all of you a  
restful break over the holiday but particularly our Year 2 children who have been working really hard 
this term completing their SATs. Have a good rest.  You’ve earned it! 

Punctuality and Attendance   
Well done to all those parents who have been able to support their children towards achieving 100% 
attendance this half term.  
 

 

Healthy Eating Week (13th—17th June) 
Our children will be taking part in healthy eating activities and challenges during this week. In       
addition, they will also be developing their cycling skills with a trained instructor for the second part 
of the ‘Bike It’ project.    


